

Planning Board

Stanley H. Kellerhouse Municipal Building One Van Wyck Street Croton-on-Hudson, NY 10520-2501

To:

Mayor Brian Pugh

From:

Robert Luntz, Chairman of Planning Board

Date:

October 30, 2020

Re:

Hudson National Golf Club Solar Matrix Array Special Permit

At its regularly scheduled meeting on October 27, 2020, the Village of Croton-on-Hudson Planning Board voted unanimously in favor of the Village Board's intent to be Lead Agency for the Hudson National Golf Club special permit application for Solar Matrix Array for the purpose of SEQR review.

Chairman ROBERT LUNTZ

Members BRUCE KAUDERER STEVEN KRISKY JOHN GHEGAN GEOFFREY HAYNES Attorney

LINDA WHITEHEAD

Village Engineer DANIEL O'CONNOR, P.E.

Secretary RONNIÉ ROSE